# **Births and Deaths**

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements.

### BORN

IRWIN - Hi, our names are Travis and Tara, we would like to introduce our brother Nicolas Anthony who arrived on January 20, 1994, weighing 9 pounds 11-1/4 ounces. Our parents are David and Sabine (née Frost). Proud grandpare n t s are George and Marion Irwin and Klaus and Frost. Gaby Godparents are Olliver Frost and Cynthia Rennie.

## IN MEMORIAM

In memory of a dear mother Mary Louise Beare (Lepage) who passed away May 7, 1979.

Your life was unselfish for others you lived not for what you received, but for what you could give.

Sincere and true in heart and mind beautiful memories you left behind

Lovingly remembered by your children.

#### DIED

McCALLUM, Walter -Suddenly at his home on Thursday, April 28 in his 72nd year. Beloved husband of Louise Clauesson. Father of Terry, Barry and Bryan of Calgary Tim Huntingdon. He leaves 4 sisters and one brother. Upon request, cremation and private funeral was held on Saturday, April 30, 1994.

MONIQUI, Raoul - In Huntingdon, on April 30, 1994, at the age of 74 years died M. Raoul Moniqui, husband of Mrs. Rita Leduc. Besides his wife, he leaves to mourn his children: Jean-Guy, (Morris Aline Saumier). grandchildren Sarto. Sonia, Jean-Maurice, Bianca Line and a great-grandchild, Simon. Visitation was on Sunday, May 1. Funeral was held Monday, May 2 in St-Joseph Church Huntingdon, Followed by interment at the cemetery of the same place. Funeral arrange-Rodrigue ments. Montpetit & Fils Inc., Châteauguay, Huntingdon.

#### CARD OF THANKS

I would like to thank the nurses and staff of the third floor of Barrie Memorial Hospital for the good care given me while I was a patient. I would also like to thank my many friends for visits, flowers and cards. All were greatly appreciated. Thank you.

Agnes Brown

I wish to thank the members of the Athelstan Ladies' Aid Society, relatives and friends, who remembered me with cards, flowers and phone calls at Easter and for my birthday.

Emma Koski

A very sincere thank you to Dr. Blonde, nurses and staff of the 2nd and 3rd floors of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care given my wife Edna while she was a patient there.

Edwin Baskin